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I am a north Portland resident and mom, and I fully support a leaded gasoline ban!! 

There is no reason to have racing with leaded gasoline. My family recently attended 

an EV event at the race track and it was wonderful. I’m not a huge fan of racing, but I 

do understand how it helps the local economy. However, this should not be at the 

detriment of our children’s health and safety! Racing can and should continue lead-

free!  

 

Thank you for standing up for this cause, 

 

Meaghan Swiryn  


